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Dear Sir I Madam, 

If all laser treatments are to be done by doctors only, then there 

would be many beautician could possibly become jobless. As 

currently there are a lot of laser treatments are done by 

beauticians. In my opinion, I think that the laser standards 

should not be raised to be classified as high risk. 

Thanks and regards 


